Dear Parents/Caregivers,

This year Holy Cross is running a summer Reading programme. Summer reading is an important, enjoyable activity that students can do during the summer holidays and it will help to keep them reading at the same level.



Below is a permission slip for you to fill in and return if you wish to take part in this over summer break. It is an optional programme and is available to all children who will be returning to Holy Cross next year. Students can borrow up to 10 books for the summer if they bring permission slips with them when they come to choose.

Books can be issued on Monday next week and they will need to be returned in the first week of Term 1, 2020.

Please read the information carefully and ask your child to bring their permission slip with them to the library when they come to choose books or to hand the slip into the office by Thursday.

Kind regards,		
Kirsten Puddick		
Librarian		

Holy Cross School Summer Reading Permission Slip

If you would like your child to borrow books please sign the permission slip below.

Your child may borrow up to 10 books for the holidays as long as he/she:

- Has no outstanding loans or fines;
- Is returning to school here next year.

Library Use only	
Outstanding lost book fees – yes / no	
Overdues – yes / no	
Signed by LibrarianDate	
I give	Room
permission to borrow up to 10 books over summ library at the beginning of the school year.	ner and will ensure they are returned to the
I understand I will be billed for any lost or da school year.	maged books at the start of the new
Signed (Parent/Caregiver)	·
Date	